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	BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL




	A warmly welcome to Jonte who joins our Y5 class. We are sure that he will enjoy working alongside his new classmates and teacher. Welcome to Brabin’s!
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Covid Procedures

We are grateful that our families appear to be taking the appropriate precautions during these demanding times. Please see overleaf, a reminder of the procedures in light of any symptoms. 
As you are aware, we have made some changes to our timings of the school day. We hope that further changes will not be necessary but we are committed to constantly reviewing our procedures in order to keep our school community as safe as possible. It is our aim to minimise disruption in light of any cases and we thank you for your support. 

We do ask that timings are closely adhered to so we can ensure that school remains a safe place to be.       
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           Reading Books
Please return any reading/library books that haven’t been returned to school following the school closure. Many thanks.
	
	Y6 Homework Club

These sessions will take place on Wednesdays from 3.15-4.15pm. The first session will take place on 23rd September 2020. 
This additional time with Miss Rimmer, will allow further support and will also prepare the pupils for SAT’s exams next year.
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Primary and Secondary School Admissions for 

September 2021

Apply for a school place online at:  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
Closing date for applications:

· 31 October 2020 for secondary

· 15 January 2021 for primary
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PE Kit 

The new routines are working well and the pupils are enjoying keeping active together with a wide curriculum. 

Please remember that earrings are not permitted when taking part in PE lessons.
Children need to bring in a water bottle to school each day.
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Pre-School
As we have limited places for 2 year olds, please contact the school office if you would like to secure a place for the future.
Please see the school website to view updated information and newsletters.
[image: image8.png]



Office

Dinner payments for this half term are due: 
38 days: £87.40
The dinner menu is available to view on the school website.
Data forms have been sent home. It is essential that all forms are completed and returned asap.
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Star of the Week

4th September
Reception: Xander M
Y1/2: Phoebe J
Y3/4: Kaiden FW
Y5/6: Harvey M
11th September
Reception: Gracie D
Y1/2: Freya M
Y3/4: Darcey S
Y5/6: Jodee B
Headteacher Award: Hamish F 





What to do if anyone develops COVID-19 at home 

1. If your child shows symptoms of Covid-19, do not send your child into school. 

Symptoms 

( A high temperature - this means your child feels hot to the touch on their chest or back

 ( A new, continuous cough - this means coughing a lot, for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if they usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

( A loss or change to their sense of smell or taste – this means that they have noticed they cannot smell or taste anything 

2. Inform school straight away via telephone, self-isolate and arrange for a Covid-19 test as soon as possible. 
3. Inform school as soon as you receive your results via telephone or email head@brabins.lancs.sch.uk 

4. If your child tests negative and they feel well and no longer have any symptoms similar to those identified for coronavirus (COVID-19), they can stop self-isolating. They may still have another virus, such as a cold or flu, therefore it is still advisable to avoid contact with others until they recover. However other members of their household can stop self-isolating.

5. If your child tests positive, they are instructed to follow the ‘Stay at home: guidance for households with possible or confirmed coronavirus (COVID-19) infection.’ Self-isolating must take place for at least 10 days from the onset of their symptoms and will only be allowed to return to school when they do not have symptoms including; a high temperature, cough or loss of sense of smell/taste. They will be advised that other members of their household must continue self-isolating for the full 14 days.
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